
WALC Business Meeting – May 17, 2011 
 
Minutes:  November meeting notes approved.  January minutes approved. 
19 people present  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 

Money Market    $10.180 
Checking Account:  $19,000 
 
Made donations to Milwaukee African American Breastfeeding Network – Dalvery 
Blackwell  ($700) including the matched donations from WALC members 
$1000 donation to Infant Risk Center – Hale Center 
300 scholarships for conferences 
Josephine 
Conference made about $8000 
 
Programs 

Facebook -  WALC now has a Facebook page  - will be used also to update members 

about our meetings- another way to reach our membership 
 
Eau Claire:  for Sept 16 (Friday)  meeting – ILCA update 
November – Meriter    November 15 (Tuesday) 
January 20th, 2012 – Beaver Dam 
May 15, 2012  - Milwaukee 
 
Pat is concerned that people may not be accessing our website well – may not know about 
the meetings.   If you  are having any trouble accessing the website, please email Sandy 
Testin at    stestin@walc.net 
 
Postcard – Jenni Johnson will send members a postcard reminder of our September 
meeting and website use.   
 
Membership:  WALC dues will increase to $25 in 2012.  (This decision will be addressed 
again at the September meeting due to input from members) 
 
Conference:  310 people attended our March 2011 conference.  Next year dates: Mar 8 & 9.   
- 25th Anniversary of WALC.  Pat Gima has stepped down from the role of conference chair – 
we thank her for her many years of leadership.  Jenny Statz will be taking over that job.  We 
are looking for new exhibitors – especially for us.  Email Jenny Statz at    
Jennifer.Statz@ministryhealathcare.org with any ideas for the conference. 
2012 Speakers:   Nancy Mohrbacher, Nancy Williams, Karen Gromada, and Dr Jenny 
Thomas 
 
USLCA -  Lisa Brock reports that WALC has been noticed as model state group by USLCA.   
Particularly for our support of Josephine and her work in Africa. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
Sandy Testin 


